
Thanks to all who have donated to the elevator fund. We have one more 
invoice for elevator repair, but not enough money in the elevator fund, 
which will force us to pay from the general fund. The elevator is now op-
erational. 

Elevator fund envelopes are available from the usher. Also, you may 
mark your check “Elevator Fund” and place it in the offering plate or 
mail to the church office. Thank you! 

Trinity’s 3rd Town Hall Meeting 
is today February 2, 2025. 
Please plan to stay for this important meeting as 
we move forward in the decision-making process. 
Your questions, suggestions, and prayers are 
needed. 

Today, Feb. 2nd, is the first Sunday of the month and 
also the day we collect food for Doorstep and enjoy our 
monthly hymn sing along. Today we are asking for 
general food staples. 

Next week, we are asking for soup and crackers to 
support Doorstep’s Souper Bowl Sunday. 

If you ordered poinsettias for our Christmas Eve worship service and 
have not yet paid for them, please do so soon. Thanks! 




